Giilnak and Cape Mathilde report
published

Damage to port bow of Gulnak

Our accident investigation report into the bulk carrier Gilnak colliding with
a moored bulk carrier on the River Tees on 18 April 2019, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, the subsequent actions taken
and recommendation made: read more.

Damage to port side of Cape Mathilde
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